
 

 

 

Amendment to the Order of the Secretary of the  

Pennsylvania Department of Health to Stay at Home 
 

 

 On this day, April 20, 2020, I hereby amend my Order directing individuals to “Stay at 

Home” dated Apri1 1, 2020. 

 

 The second sentence of the last paragraph of that Order is amended to read as follows: 

 

This Order is effective immediately and will remain in effect until May 8, 2020 at 12:01 

a.m.   

  

The Order remains unchanged in every other respect. 

 
 

       

 

 

             

      Rachel Levine, MD 

       Secretary of Health 

 

 


